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How to register for a new facility account and apply for a new 

registration 
 

Apply Now at: 
https://orbop.mylicense.com/eGov 

 
First time users from Home page–please select “Register a New Facility Account” from the Menu: 
 
If you are unsure if your facility has ever been registered with the Oregon Board of Pharmacy, 
please go to our license lookup at: https://orbop.mylicense.com/verification/Search.aspx?Facility=Y 
and do a search.   If you do not locate a record, please continue to register for a new account. 

 
You must complete a search to be able to create a new account and apply online.  Please use 
any digit or combination of digits to complete a search. 

 
 

As a new user, your information will not be found and you will be taken to the following page to 
create a new account and apply for a new license.  Please complete all sections of the 
registration page.  
 
If you already have an Oregon Board of Pharmacy registration, please contact the Board at 
pharmacy.licensing@bop.oregon.gov to obtain your login information. 
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Note:  User ID and passwords are case sensitive.  Be sure to save your User ID and 
Password.  This will allow you to maintain and renew your license.  
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You must select “Board of Pharmacy” as a profession to continue.  Please select the 
registration type you are applying for.   

 
 
 

Note: Temporary authorization only applies to individual licenses and not facility 
registrations.   


